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DEAR FERRY ARTISTS,

Another year has drawn to a close and there is much to celebrate and give thanks for 
as we have well and truly stayed afloat !

Ferry Artists has hosted 3 successful exhibitions, our standard has stayed high with 
stunning works, and we have welcomed new artists including Peter Elliott, Luke Kelly 
and Ursula Prince. Also three cheers for Barbara Schey who has returned to the fold 
with her truly exquisite silks.

Our Committee has seen some changes as we sadly farewelled Jane Gregory, our 
competent secretary for the last several years, however we welcome Gillian Jessup
who is already stepping up to the plate and showing her mettle. Three of our artists 
have also joined the Committee and they are Melanie Knoetze, Hilda Joubert and 
Elaine Foulsham.

If you have any news for inclusion in a Newsy Bulletin then please send it to me:-
wiki47@gmail.com.
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PRESIDENT	NICKY	COADY’S	REPORT:-

Firstly,	I	would	like	to	thank	all	our	supporters	and	both	Ac9ve	and	Social	
Members	during	2017.	Also	thank	you	to	the	CommiEee	without	whom	the	
Gallery	would	not	exist,	and	a	special	thank	you,		in	par9cular	to	both	Jane	
Gregory	(Past	Secretary)	and		Jo	Ruckman	(Treasurer)	for	having	kept	their	
fingers	on	the	pulse	during	the	past	year	to	make	sure	things	ran	smoothly.					A	
warm	welcome	to	our	new	Secretary	Gillian	Jessup	and	new	exhibi9ng	members	
Luke	Kelly	and	Ursula	Prince.
	
During	the	past	year,	the	Gallery	has	put	on	some	excellent	Exhibi9ons	which	
were	well	aEended	and	enjoyed	by	visitors	and	the	local	community.					We	are	
now	in	the	stages	of	organising	events	for	2018	which	should	be	just	as	exci9ng	
and	rewarding	for	our	arts	community	....		watch	this	space!
	
Also	a	reminder	that	if	you	know	an	ar9st	in	whatever	medium,	who	resides	
around	the	Hawkesbury,	please	encourage	them	to	join	our	Gallery	as	an
Ac9ve	Member	or	a	friend	of	the	Gallery.						We	have	Applica9on	Forms	in	the	
Gallery	and	look	forward	to	seeing	some	new	faces	during	the	year.
Wishing	you	all	a	happy	and	crea9ve	2018.
Nicky
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PLEASE	PLEASE	PLEASE	EVERYONE	....	CAN	YOU	BE	SUPER	CAREFUL	WHEN	
TAKING	THE	LARGE	TROLLEYS	OVER	THE	‘DOORSTEP’	AS	THE	WHEELS	ARE
NOT	SECURE	AND	CAN	POP	OFF	WITHOUT	MUCH	PROVOCATION!

Also	can	y’all	do	a	wee	bit	of	cleaning	whilst		on	duty	-	bit	of	vacuuming	around	
the	plinths	or	sweeping	and/	or	careful	dus9ng	etc.

AND	SOME	LEUNIG	FOR	A	LAUGH!
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